
The mission of Good Samaritan Health Clinic 
is to deliver sustainable, long-term healthcare

and all-around wellness to the uninsured 
members of our community.
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I look forward to when I can return to work and give back 
to the community that contributed to my care.

WHAT HAPPENS EVERYDAY, THANKS TO YOUR GENEROSITY

George had low expectations when he 
was referred to Good Samaritan Clinic. 

He once lived in Florida and had taken 
some people to a local migrant clinic for 
assistance, but they barely did anything 
to help and left them feeling less than 
worthy of assistance. 

and made the correct diagnosis. She 
referred me to UAB where I had a 
complete shoulder replacement.”

Now, in less than one week’s post op, 
George’s range of motion has already 
improved. He is well on his way to 
healing and feeling much better. During 
his journey through diagnosis and 
healing, he decided to make the most 
of his down time and took a four-week 

course to earn his CDL. George says, “I 
look forward to when I can return to 
work and give back to the community 
that contributed to my care. You guys 
are beyond a free clinic.”

What George experienced at Good 
Samaritan was very different. He 
walked into Good Samaritan with low 
expectations and walked out totally 
amazed. “The staff are so supportive 
of each other and the people they 
help. I realized quickly that I had 
underestimated, and you over 
delivered.”

She took the time to listen.

When George came to GSHC in July 
2023, he couldn’t walk, had difficulty 
breathing, and had numerous other 
health concerns, some diagnosed, 
others still to be identified. Since 
coming to Good Samaritan, he says the 
Clinic has been “rebuilding a broken 
body.” He credits the Nurse (Patricia 
Calvert, CRNP) for the progress he 
has made. “Ms. Calvert took the time 
to listen to everything I said. She 
diagnosed me with hypertension, high 
cholesterol, and was able to get me 
glasses so I could read and drive. I 
had severe pain in my shoulder, and 
others had said it was arthritis. She 
really listened to what I was saying 

“
”

I realized quickly that I 
had underestimated, and 

you over delivered.
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From the From the 
Executive DirectorExecutive Director

I am thankful for the patients we serve who otherwise have no place to turn for their 
healthcare needs. While many say the Clinic is a blessing to them, we know that they 
are the ones being a blessing to us daily.

I am thankful for our faithful donors who believe in our mission and enable us to 
provide quality continuity of care for the uninsured in our community.

I am thankful for new relationships I have established in the community as a 
representative and ambassador for the Clinic.

I am thankful for the Cullman community and beyond who have been incredibly 
supportive of our vision and dream of having a new location.

I am thankful to serve alongside dedicated and compassionate staff who provide 
excellent care to our patients, being an encouragement to them along the way. 

I am thankful for our selfless volunteers who have a heart for our  patients and freely 
give their time and talents without expecting anything in return.

I am thankful for a network of physicians and dentists who see our patients in need 
of more specialized care.

I am thankful to our board of directors who give their time and expertise for the 
betterment of the community.

I am thankful for the 40+ campaign ambassadors who extended an invitation to 
friends and family to attend our Campaign Dinner, so many could learn about the 
Clinic and the difference it makes in our community each day.

Wishing you many blessings during the holiday 
season and throughout the new year!

Jolanda Hutson

    
  

Executive DirectorExecutive Director  
jhutson@goodsamaritancullman.comjhutson@goodsamaritancullman.com

Our ability to meet the needs of the uninsured in our community depends on 
all of you, the Cullman community. Thank you for your faithful support and 
for choosing to invest in the lives of our patients. Together, we are making a 
valuable difference in our community.

                                         As we enter the holiday season and I reflect on the 
       past year, I am overwhelmed by God’s provision and His faithfulness. 
He has used so many people and circumstances to bring Good Samaritan 
Clinic to where it is today….on the brink of building a brand-new clinic where 
we can better serve our community. For this and so many other blessings, I am 
incredibly thankful.

Meet Susan Kirk, CPhT

Thank you, Susan! You truly are 
a blessing to our patients, and 
we are thrilled God led you to 
Good Samaritan Clinic.

Tell us about yourself:
I am a follower of Christ, married 
to a wonderful husband for 31 
years. We have 3 children, all 
married, 2 grandchildren, and 
2 fur babies that rule the house. 
We love to travel, camp, and 
spend time with other believers 
doing life together.

What is most gratifying 
to you about working at 
GSHC? 
I get the most gratification from 
getting to know the patients 
and their stories. Being able to 
play a small role in their care 
and journey to better health is 
so rewarding. I can truly say I 
love our patients and the staff I 
get to work with every day!

What inspires you to be a 
part of the Clinic?  
God has given me a tender heart 
and I’ve always had the desire to 
help others when I can. Giving 
back to this community that I 
live in and love is something I 
cherish with my whole heart!

Anything else you’d like 
to share?  
We are so excited about our 
new facility for the patients! 
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KATELYN DOOLEY
What is your role for the Clinic? 
I am so thankful that I get the opportunity 
to volunteer at Good Samaritan! I help Good 
Samaritan with its media vision and social 
media presence! I love being able to talk with 
Jolanda and make her ideas come to life! Tell-
ing stories is one of my favorite things to do! I 
love sharing Good Samaritan stories because 
they are real life and hit home to me and most 
in our community! I believe you can impact 
people most when you share your story.

Why do you choose to volunteer 
at Good Samaritan Health Clinic? 
For many years now, I have wanted to vol-
unteer with Good Samaritan. My desire is to 
repay Good Samaritan for the extra life they 
gave to my sweet daddy. My late father, An-
thony, was a patient at Good Samaritan. He 
battled non-Hodgkin’s lymphoma multiple 
times throughout his short life, and the in-
tense cancer treatments left him with many 
medical side effects. He was a remarkable 
father and rarely let us see him suffer. When 
he got knocked down, he dusted off his 
pants and kept going. No matter what. He 
focused his life 100% on his girls. Because 
of the cancer treatments at such a young 
age, he was told that he would not be able 
to have children. However, God had bigger 
plans and gifted my sister and me to him. We 
were his “miracles,” as he would say to peo-
ple. He never wanted us to worry about him. 
That was just the dad he was, always putting 
himself last for us. I had no idea he was a 
patient at GS until it was time to tie up all his 
affairs. I knew at that moment that I wanted 
to be a part of the vision of Good Samaritan. 
Good Samaritan helped my amazing dad 
keep going, for us, when he had no idea his 
days were dwindling. For so many reasons, I 
have a heart for this facility but allowing him 
to live his last years on earth worry-free of 
medical care is something I will never forget 
and desire to repay by volunteering. I want to 

be a part of giving another little girl or boy 
the gift of longer time with their parents 
or loved ones. He left with us a legacy of 
love and joy. I deeply desire to do that as 
well, in his name. I love the Good Samari-
tan Clinic. 

Why is GSHC a good place for 
others to support/volunteer? 
Good Samaritan is a GREAT place to sup-
port and volunteer because they genuinely 
ARE good Samaritans. They represent the 
facility and mission statement perfectly 
with the way they treat their patients. It’s 
hard to find a place that is as good on the 
inside as they say they are on the outside. 
This group takes the cake! Incredible. From 
the front door receptionist to the nurses, 
smiling as you walk in, to the management 
staff, they are truly here to serve Cullman 
and make it a better place. Supporting 
them is supporting Cullman. Volunteering 
with them is volunteering for Cullman. I 
leave Good Samaritan feeling better than 
when I came in.  

“
”

I have a heart for this facility 
but allowing him (my dad) to live 

his last years on earth worry-
free of medical care is some-
thing I will never forget and 

desire to repay by volunteering. 

“
”

I want to be a part of 
giving another little girl 
or boy the gift of longer 
time with their parents 

or loved ones.

If you have not yet donated to Good Samaritan this year, 
we invite you to make your 2024 contribution now to help 

safeguard the uninsured in our community. 
Every dollar makes a difference! 

By doing so, you may be helping a friend or family 
member to never experience a medical need without 

Good Samaritan Clinic.

WE
Make the
Difference

Together,
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We gratefully acknowledge our supporters from October 2023 through September 2024
Good Samaritan Clinic is thankful for your generosity as we endeavor to meet the medical needs of the uninsured in our community. Whether you 
supported us through monetary donations, volunteer service, or the donation of in-kind products/services, we genuinely appreciate the invaluable 
support each of you provided to the Clinic last year. To make your 2024 contribution, please submit your donation in the enclosed self-addressed 
envelope or through our website at www.goodsamaritancullman.com.
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Alabama Institute for Sleep Health
Alabama Lions Sight
Alabama Specialty Clinic
Alabama Web Press
Tony Allbright
David Alldredge
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Checklist Concierge Services
Randy and Wendy Childers
Chris Health, LLC
Christ Covenant Presbyterian Church
CIM - Patient Donations
City of Cullman
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James C. Fields, Jr.
Darrell and Myra Fell
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Matt Dellinger Dentistry
Deborah McAfee
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Monograms Plus Cullman, LLC
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Mt. Zion Baptist Church
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NARE Home Medical
Richard Neese
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Richard Newman
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Office Equipment Company
Phyllis Ozment
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Karen Parr
Kerry and Candice Parris
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Melissa Parrish
Michael and Heather Partain
Brandon and Amy Payne
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Dr. & Mrs. William F. Peinhardt
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Larry and Debbie Penn
Nelda Pepper
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Raymond Perkins
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Jeanne L. Phillips
Gayla Pierce
Pilot Club
Mary Pippin
Steven and Susan Pitts
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Brian and Tina Poole
Layla Pope
Edward and Grace Potter
Dr. Scott and Teresa Powers
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Project Access of Birmingham
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R.E. Garrison Trucking, Inc.
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Jerry and Lora Raley
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Matt and Julie Richard
Tom Richter
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Bill and Hazel Ruehl
Drs. Tony and Nikki Ruse
Dr. and Mrs. Justin Rushing
Ryans Creek Baptist Church
Sacred Heart of Jesus Roman 
Catholic Church
Salem Missionary Baptist Church
Janet Sanford
Jackie and Lanette Satterfield
Dr. Mike and Jacqueline Schendel
Susan Segars
Charlene Self
Kim Self
Mary Beth Sellers
7th Street Baptist - Joy Sunday School 
Class
Share Womens Club
Shay Persall Law, LLC
CJ and RD Shedd
Karen Shedd
Susan Shedd
Dr. Tamara Sheffield
Shirley Quattlebaum State Farm
Signature Smiles of Cullman
Dr. Bob and Jan Smith
Connie Smith
Edith Smith
Grady and Cherie Ann Smith
Portia Smith
Ronald Smith
Steve and Tomesa Smith
Susan Smith
Cindy Smith
Brandon Snider

Ursla Snider
Sound Mind Therapy
Southern Care Hospice
Southern.256 Real Estate, LLC
Southern Grace Formals and Events
Southside Baptist Church
Randall and Karen Sparks
Specialty Rx
Bobby Speegle
Danny and Linda Speegle
Spring Hill Baptist Church
St. Andrews - Wesley Jubliee Class
St. Andrews - Victory Class
St. Andrews - Seekers SSC
St. Andrews United Methodist Church
St. John’s Evangelical Protestant 
Church
St. Paul’s Lutheran Church
Maria Stanford
David and Maria Steele
Stephen K. Griffith Memorial Fund
Dan and Becky Stevens
Benjamin and Madeline Stidham
Drs. Jeremy and Katie Stidham
Mr. and Mrs. Graham Stidham
Jean Stisher
Dave and Lindsey Stracener
Delanie Stracener
Kylie Stracener
Jessica Stricklin
Jeff and Melissa Stricklin
Paula Sullenger
Summerford Drugs
Matthew Swan
Mallory Mallory
Regina Swavely
Sweet Peppers Deli
Melanie Talley
Rebecca Tanner
William Tanner
Jean Tatum
Joshua Taylor
Taziki’s Mediterranean Café
Dr. Blake Tennant
The Caring Foundation of BCBS of AL
The Community Shopper’s Guide
The Crossing
The Cullman Foundation
The Cullman Times
The Cullman Tribune
The Daniel Foundation of Alabama
The First Congregational Methodist 
Church
The Link of Cullman County
The Neighborhood at Cullman
The Rotary Foundation
The Wood Family Charitable Fund
Christie Thomas
Amber Thompson
Emma Lou Thornton
Norma Gail Tidwell
Teshia Brewer Agency
Today’s Family Dentistry
Jeff Tolbert
Tommy and Lynsey Todd
Town of Dodge City
Town of Holly Pond
Town of South Vinemont
Town of West Point
Traditions Bank
Rebecca Trawick
Fred and Grace Trevino
Trident Marina
Triple O Pest Control - Zach & Tiffany 
Oldacre

Janet Turner
Wells and Esther Turner
UAB Charity Care
Mike and Terri Ugarkovich
T’aira Ugarkovich
United Methodist Medical Ministry
United Way Agency of Cullman 
County
Venza Care
Darrell and Shellie Vines
Gary and Kathy Waddell
Walgreens
Brandy Walker
Linda Walker
Wallace State Community College
Wallace State Department of Nursing
Elaine Wallace
Wal-Mart #6006
Wal-Mart #670
Wal-Mart #7280
Gary and Diane Warden
Cala Warhurst
Tommy and Angela Warhurst
Derenda Warner
Dr. Scott and Tina Warner
Mike and Paula Waters
Tammy Watson
Jerry and Julia Weathersby
John Weldon
Tammy Weldon
WellStone, Inc.
Welti Cumberland Presbyterian 
Church
Welti Cumberland Women’s Ministry
Rob and Mary Ellen Werner
Bob and Schel Weston
Westside Missionary Baptist Church
Cody and Kelly Wheeler
Logan Whisenhunt
Rodney and Tammy Whittle
Dr. John and Nancy Wideman
Cynthia Wilbanks
John Wilbanks
Beverly Wilkerson
Ann Williams
Martha Williams
Donald Williamson
Dr. and Mrs. John T. Williamson
Jeb and Lanie Williamson
Keith Willingham
Cathy Wilson and Ricky Morgan
Olin and Judy Wilson
Cindy Wilson
Dr. Gregory and Malinda Windham
Joel and Sharon Windham
WKUL 92.1 and 97.9 FM Cullman
Kelli Wolf
Jerry and Kathy Wootten
Dr. Jim and Debbie Wright
Larry and Nancy Wright
WSCC Pulse Serve Team
R.K. and Karen Wyatt
Jackie Wylie
Jeanie Yates
Mary Yates
Jonathan and Jennifer Yeager
Kenneth and Beverly Yeager
YelTek
Jeff and Virginia Yerby
James and Kathy Yoho
Nathan and Stacey Ziegenbein
Rebecca Zugaro-Morrison

HONORARIUMS & MEMORIALS
Martha Alldredge In Memory of Lynn 
Alldredge
Kurt & Megan Apel In Memory of Cheri 
Apel
Timothy and Vicki Arndt In Memory of 
Monty and Sally DeMarco	
Melinda Briscoe In Honor of Betty Strout
James and Judy Brown In Honor of Dr. 
Melanie Sivley	 Aloha Bussey In Memory 
of David Bussey
Tommy and Lynette Easterwood In Honor 
of Olivia Henderson
Estate of Jeanne L. Phillips In Honor of Dr. 
Bill Peinhardt
Robert Garrett In Memory of Tommy 
Warhurst
Dr. Shannon and Nancy Green In Honor of 
Dr. Jeremy Stidham	
Peggy Harris In Memory of Tommy 
Warhurst
Gaylyn Hawkins In Memory of Katie 
Wesley
Dr. William E. Holcomb In Memory of Dr. 
Phil Freeman	
Dr. James and Deborah Hoover In Honor 
of Wallace State’s School of Nursing and 
Center for Science	
Caroline Hughes In Honor of Susan Kirk	
Lynwood and Starr Locke In Honor of Dr. 
Bruce Lee	
Forrest and Donna Miller In Memory of 
Kenneth Roden	
Anonymous Donor In Memory of Emmett 
Blocher
Donnie and Dianne Moyer In Honor of 
Deborah McAfee
Donnie and Dianne Moyer In Memory of 
Danny McAfee
Donnie and Dianne Moyer In Honor of Dr. 
Jim and Judy Thomason
Donnie & Dianne Moyer In Honor of Patti 
Freeman
Donnie and Dianne Moyer In Memory of 
Dr. Phil Freeman
Donnie and Dianne Moyer In Honor of 
Jerry and Marcia Jacob
Phyllis Ozment In Memory of Tommy 
Warhurst
PayPal Giving Fund In Honor of Sarah 
Kelley
Dr. and Mrs. William Peinhardt In Memory 
of Dr. Phil Freeman	
Pilot Club In Memory of Thomas Warhurst
David and Paula Poynor In Honor of Dr. 
Jim and Judy Thomason	
Vivion Qualls In Memory of Joy Flynn	
R.K. and Karen Wyatt In Honor of Dr. Jim 
Davis	
Mary Beth Sellers In Memory of Jim Boyd
Susan Shedd In Honor of Amanda Taylor
Jeff and Melissa Stricklin In Honor of 
Waid Harbison	
Joshua Taylor In Memory of Tommy 
Warhurst	
Dr. Jim and Judy Thomason In Honor of 
Jerry Jacob	
Emma Lou Thornton In Memory of Easter 
Millar	
Rebecca Trawick In Memory of Jack 
Trawick	
Betty H. Walker In Memory of J.W. 
Walker
Martha Williams In Honor of Dr. Jim and 
Judy Thomason	
Donald Williamson In Memory of Frances 
Williamson	
Cathy Wilson and Ricky Morgan In Honor 
of GSHC Clinic Staff and Volunteers
Dr. James and Deborah Wright In 
Memory or Tommy Warhurst



Annual 
Campaign

New Facility 
Capital

Campaign

Good Samaritan Health Clinic has had an incredible year of milestones and gratitude! 
From seeing our first patients 20 years ago, to our celebratory Open House events 
in August, to the inspiring New Facility Campaign Dinner in September that brought 
together many supporters and highlighted the clinic’s impact, there has been much 
to celebrate! But what we are most thankful for is God’s guidance and provision all 
along the way.

The two-hour campaign dinner resulted in 
$276K being raised, in donations and pledges, 
toward a brand-new facility! This brings us to 
within $350K of our $2.8 million project goal. 
It is truly amazing what can be accomplished 
when we work toward a common goal to 
benefit the entire Cullman community!
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New Facility Campaign Dinner

It is an exciting time to be involved in the Good 
Samaritan Clinic. I would like to extend heartfelt 
gratitude to the many people who have supported 
our Capital Campaign as we work toward our 
$2.8M goal needed for the new clinic. Your 
donations will positively impact our community 
and the patients we serve for years to come. Our 
hearts have been touched by your generosity and 
we pray God will continue to bless our efforts 
as we strive to meet more patient needs and 
expand the scope of our services. Donor support 
is the key to our success.  Thank you!

Susan Copeland, 
MSN, RN 

Board of Directors 
and Capital Campaign 

Chairperson

Support the Clinic through your
investments while minimizing 

your tax liability
Donate appreciated stock – You pay no capital gains taxes, 
and GSHC receives the full stock value once liquidated. 
Donate RMDs – Consider donating a portion of your required 
minimum distribution (RMD) from your retirement account, 
reducing your taxable income while making a meaningful impact.

(Continued on last page)
Dinner Photos by Emily Boaz Photography

www.goodsamaritancullman.
com by clicking on the red 

donate button for either Annual 
Campaign or New Facility 
Capital Campaign. Or you 

may indicate your campaign 
preference on the enclosed 

card and return in self-
addressed envelope to send 

your gift in the mail. 

We are so grateful for 
your support, and we 

couldn’t do what we do 
each day without you!

You may donate online at 

While we have $350K 
remaining to raise for our 

new facility project, we 
continue to serve patients 

as usual and are grateful for 
your faithful support for our 

annual campaign. 

Do you know Do you know 
someone you’d someone you’d 
like to honor in like to honor in 
a special way a special way 
this holiday this holiday 
season?season?
Donating is a wonderful 
way to honor or remember 
someone special to you, and 
it’s easy to do. Simply 
designate your donation on 
the enclosed card or indicate 
your preference when 
donating online at 
www.goodsamaritancullman.com

OR

For details, contact your financial advisor or Jolanda Hutson, 
jhutson@goodsamaritancullman.com or 256-255-5964.

You ChooseYou Choose



72024 Fall Newsletter

Our goal is to break ground the first of 2025 and be in the new 
clinic fall 2025. Thanks to your support, and so many others, the 
planning and campaign process has progressed relatively quickly. 
We understand that construction doesn’t always go as planned 
as many factors have the potential to impact progress. We would 
appreciate your continued prayers as we enter the next phase of 
making our vision and reality. We are amid exciting times for sure!

To stay current on 
 our progress, scan 

the QR code or go 
to our website at 

www.goodsamaritancullman.com

“When will you start building “When will you start building 
the new clinic?” the new clinic?” 

is a question we hear quite often lately. is a question we hear quite often lately. 

APRIL 2023 
Board of 
Directors 
decide to 
pursue new 
clinic location

OCTOBER 2023 
Cullman County 
Commission 
Donates $250K

FEBRUARY 2024 
Purchased 
property located 
at Veterans 
Drive SW

APRIL 2024 
Publicly 
announce 
plans to build 
new clinic

SEPTEMBER 2024 
Host Capital 
Campaign Dinner 
at Cotton Creek

SEPTEMBER 2023 
City of Cullman 
Donates $250K

NOVEMBER 2023 
Cullman Regional 
commits to $125K

MARCH 2024 
Received 
$1Mil Match 
Grant from 
ARC

AUGUST 2024 
Hosts 2 Open 
House Events at 
current location 
in celebration of 
20th anniversary
Schematic Floor 
Plans Approved

Have 
raised 
$1.8Mil

Have 
raised 
$2.4Mil

Cullman Regional 
Foundation commits 
to $125K

Contact Jolanda Hutson, 
Executive Director, at 

jhutson@goodsamaritancullman.com 
or 256-255-5964 

for more information.

ROOM NAMING
OPPORTUNITIES
Still Available!

Timeline
New Facili

ty



Medical Director
Jeremy Stidham, MD

Board of Directors 
Zach Lee, Chairman

Michael Au, Vice-Chairman
Tommy Warhurst, Secretary

Cheri Cobbs, Treasurer
Heather Ashley
Charna Brown
Kelsie Butler
Adam Clark

Susan Copeland
Matt Garmon

Wes Hoskyns, DO
Mike McCurley

Joe McNulty
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Thank you, Alabama Web Press for printing our 
biannual newsletter.

Donor Contact
Jolanda Hutson, 

Executive Director 
jhutson@goodsamaritancullman.com

401 Arnold Street NE, Suite A
Cullman, AL 35055

256-775-1389

Arnold St NE

HWY 278

HW
Y 31

4th Ave NE

M
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n A
ve
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Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday from 8-4
Friday from 8-12.

The clinic is closed daily 12-1 for lunch.

Facebook @GoodSamaritanCullman
Instagram @GoodSamaritanClinicCullman

More Pictures from the New Facility Campaign Dinner

What you can do today 
to support our mission… 

1. Pray for our Efforts 
Join us in praying that we will be a blessing to the 

patients who come into the Clinic each day and that 
God will continue to provide the necessary resources 

for us to fulfill our mission.
2. Spread the Word 

If you have a family member, friend, or co-worker who 
is without health insurance, please encourage them 
to apply for free healthcare services through Good 

Samaritan Health Clinic. Our application is available at 
www.goodsamaritancullman.com. Think they may need help 
completing the form? No worries! They may call the Clinic at 

256-255-5963 and our receptionist will be happy to assist them.
3. Donate Items from our Wishlist 

Simply go to https://www.goodsamaritancullman.
com/wish-list for a list of our most commonly needed 

items including electronic blood pressure monitors, 
nebulizers, patient care items, and medical 

supplies. You can even order items straight from 
our Amazon Wish List and the items will be 

shipped directly to us. It’s that simple!


